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Type: Original
Date: December 30, 2015

Bill Summary: This proposal raises the fee the Department of Public Safety may charge
for the issuance of corporate security advisor licenses.

FISCAL SUMMARY

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON GENERAL REVENUE FUND

FUND AFFECTED FY 2017 FY 2018 FY 2019

General Revenue $0 or Minimal $0 or Minimal $0 or Minimal

Total Estimated 
Net Effect on 
General Revenue $0 or Minimal $0 or Minimal $0 or Minimal

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON OTHER STATE FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2017 FY 2018 FY 2019

Total Estimated 
Net Effect on Other
State Funds $0 $0 $0

Numbers within parentheses: (  ) indicate costs or losses.
This fiscal note contains 4 pages.
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ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON FEDERAL FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2017 FY 2018 FY 2019

Total Estimated
Net Effect on All
Federal Funds $0 $0 $0

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON FULL TIME EQUIVALENT (FTE)

FUND AFFECTED FY 2017 FY 2018 FY 2019

Total Estimated
Net Effect on 
FTE 0 0 0

9  Estimated Net Effect (expenditures or reduced revenues) expected to exceed $100,000 in any

      of the three fiscal years after implementation of the act.

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT ON LOCAL FUNDS

FUND AFFECTED FY 2017 FY 2018 FY 2019

Local Government $0 $0 $0
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FISCAL ANALYSIS

ASSUMPTION

Officials from the Department of Public Safety - Office of the Director (DPS) state they see
no fiscal impact due to this legislation.  The fee increase will be deposited to General Revenue as
they are now.

DPS states at the present time, there are no licensed Corporate Security Advisors (CSA) in
Missouri.  With the change in the Code of State Regulations, it was determined that all former
CSAs (approximately 200) did not meet the minimum basic training requirements for licensure. 
The licensed training centers are working to revamp their 40 hour CSA training course and DPS
hopes to start training CSA applicants shortly after the first of the year.  As of right now, we have
not charged any licensing fees.

Oversight will reflect a fiscal impact to the General Revenue Fund of $0 (DPS chooses not raise
the license fee) to a minimal amount of additional revenue.  If 200 Corporate Security Officers
are each charged an additional $50 for their license, the state would receive an extra $10,000.

FISCAL IMPACT - State Government FY 2017
(10 Mo.)

FY 2018 FY 2019

GENERAL REVENUE

Income - DPS - allowed to charge an
additional $50 (maximum raised from
$200 to $250) to license Corporate
Security Officers

$0 or Minimal $0 or Minimal $0 or Minimal

ESTIMATED NET EFFECT TO THE
GENERAL REVENUE FUND $0 or Minimal $0 or Minimal $0 or Minimal

FISCAL IMPACT - Local Government FY 2017
(10 Mo.)

FY 2018 FY 2019

$0 $0 $0
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FISCAL IMPACT - Small Business

Corporate Security Officers could pay more in licensure fees as a result of this proposal.

FISCAL DESCRIPTION

Under current law, the Department of Public Safety may charge a fee for issuance of a corporate
security advisor license of up to $200. This act raises the licensee fee to up to $250.

This legislation is not federally mandated, would not duplicate any other program and would not
require additional capital improvements or rental space.
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